
Katonah Lewisboro Schools 
Union Free School District No. 1 

PO Box 387 

Katonah, NY 10536 

 

February 2023 

Dear Kindergarten Parents/Guardians: 

We are pleased that your child will be enrolling in our school district. We look forward to working with 

you on behalf of your child. 

To be sure that your child’s enrollment in school will go smoothly, it is important that you understand 

the New York State requirements pertaining to immunizations that your child will need prior to 

enrollment. New York State no longer allows for religious exemptions for immunizations. 

Please note that public health law requires that all children entering Kindergarten have the following 

immunizations: 

 DTaP  5 doses (4 doses if 4th dose was received at 4 years of age or older) 

 Polio  4 doses (3 doses if 3rd dose was received at 4 years of age or older) 

 MMR  2 doses 

 Hepatitis B 3 doses 

 Varicella 2 doses 

It is important that you understand that kindergarten students will not be allowed to attend class until 

all public health requirements have been met. 

If you have any questions regarding immunization requirements, please contact the school nurse 

assigned to your school, who will be happy to assist you in reviewing the above requirements 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Sallyann Rozsa RN  Katonah Elementary School   763-7706 

Emily Cunningham RN    Meadow Pond Elementary School  763-7907 

Elyssa Kopf RN   Increase Miller Elementary School  763-7139 

 


